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Technical Information 
Product:    Back Pressure Valves 

Pressure Relief Valves  

Release #:   2009-001 

Subject:  Diaphragm Replacement Interval 

Griffco Pressure Relief and Back Pressure valves are designed to minimize the amount 
of maintenance required to keep the valves in operation.   However, as stated in the 
Instruction Manual documentation that ships with each valve, “periodic” replacement of 
the diaphragm is required. 

Griffco suggests that in most cases, considering a two (2) year interval for initial 
diaphragm replacement is generally satisfactory.    Parameters differ widely from valve 
to valve with respect to actual field use conditions, and for this reason we defer to the 
end user as best qualified to determine appropriate replacement intervals suited to their 
particular applications. 

Note: Although the information presented  herein is presented in good faith and believed to be correct, 
Griffco Valve Inc., makes no guarantee or representation as to the completeness or accuracy thereof, and 
disclaims all liability for loss or damage resulting from use or reliance upon any information, 
recommendations or suggestions contained herein. Any selection made is at the responsibility of the end 
user. 
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